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1 July 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Special Appeal 
“Brave the Shave” for Macmillan Cancer Support 

 
One of our Year 5 pupils, Bethan Candlin, has taken the very brave decision to 
shave her head in aid of the Macmillan Cancer Support charity. 
 
She feels a strong compulsion to raise as much money as she can for the 
charity because it has benefited many of her close family members.  
 
Having heard of the charity’s campaign to “Brave the Shave” she has decided 
to take part and will have her head shaved over this coming weekend. 
 
If you would like to support Bethan in her brave efforts to raise money for 
Macmillan Support please send your donation to the school office in a sealed 
envelope marked:  
 

“We support Bethan - Brave the Shave for Macmillan Support” 
 

On behalf of Bethan we thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr R Orr 
Headteacher  


